



4th March 2024.

COMIC RELIF 2024 - Friday 15th March 2024



Dear Parents,

We are delighted to announce that we will be participating in Wear Something Red Day on Friday 15th March in support of Comic Relief. We encourage all students to wear something red on this day to show their support for this fantastic cause. Whether it's a red jumper, t-shirt, or even some fun red accessories – every little bit helps to make a big difference.

In addition to Wear Something Red Day, our school will be hosting a "Funny Friday" on the school radio. All students will have the opportunity to submit a joke to be read aloud on the radio, adding an extra element of fun and laughter to the day.

To further contribute to this worthy cause, those who are able to do so can make a donation in aid of Comic Relief via Parent Pay. Every donation, big or small, goes towards supporting people living incredibly tough lives both here in the UK and across the world.

Our aim is to have a fun-filled day and, at the same time, make a positive impact through laughter and kindness. We believe this event will not only be an enjoyable experience for our students, but also an opportunity to instil the values of empathy and generosity.

We encourage you to discuss with your children the importance of supporting charitable causes like Comic Relief. This is a valuable opportunity for them to understand the impact of their actions and to contribute to helping others in need.

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to seeing the school filled with red and hearing the laughter echo through the school radio on Friday 15th March.

Yours sincerely,

Carla Dudley (PSHCE Lead)

Headteacher: Mrs. J. Cryer

Higher Blackley Education Village Blackley Manchester M9 ORP

Telephone: **0161 5530200**

Registered Charity Number: 1126855 Email: admin@northridge.manchester.sch.uk